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A Children’s Guide to the Designated Liaison Person (DLP) and 

Deputy Designated Liaison Person (Deputy DLP) 

In your school, there are special adults called the Designated Liaison Person 

(DLP) and the Deputy Designated Liaison Person (Deputy DLP). Their job is to 

help keep everyone safe. Here's what they do: 

DLP 

• The DLP is the main person you go to if you feel worried, unsafe, or if 

someone has hurt you or a friend. 

• They listen carefully to your concerns and take them seriously. 

• They make sure the problem is handled in the best way to protect you and 

keep you safe. 

Deputy DLP 

• The Deputy DLP helps the DLP. 

• If the DLP is busy or not in school, the Deputy 

DLP steps in and does the same important job. 

When should I talk to them? 

You can talk to the DLP or Deputy DLP if: 

• You feel unsafe or scared. 

• You think someone is being hurt or treated unfairly. 

• You need help with a problem that makes you feel upset or worried. 

Who are they in your school? 

Your teacher or school will let you know who the DLP and Deputy DLP are. They 

might be your principal, vice principal, or another trusted adult in the school. 

Remember, their job is to look out for you and make sure school is a safe and 

happy place for everyone. Never be afraid to talk to them if you need help! 

 

 


